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Annual General Meeting

The Solicitor General, Peter Archer MP, QC, will be the guest speaker and
our President Lord Zuckerman will preside at the Society’s Annual General
Meeting on Wednesday, July 2, at 6.0 pm, in the meeting rooms of the Zoo-
logical Society of London. The Agenda, Annual Reports and Accounts are on
pages 97-106. A wine and cheese supper will be served, preceded by a new
conservation film ‘Bighorn’, a study of the Rocky Mountain bighorn sheep;
afterwards members may walk in the gardens at the kind invitation of the Zoo-
logical Society of London, this being one of the Fellows’ ‘open evenings’.
Owing to the popularity of our meetings we are unfortunately obliged to
restrict members to one guest until June 26, after which any surplus tickets
will be available. Tickets, £2 each for supper; please send a stamped addressed

envelope when applying for tickets; no charge for members attending the
meeting only.

Endangered Species Art Exhibition

Sir Peter Scott, Keith Shackleton, Robert Gillmor, Ralph Thompson, David
Shepherd and other artists from all over the world will be exhibiting pictures
of endangered birds, mammals, flowers and butterflies at an exhibition in the
Tryon Gallery, in London, co-sponsored by the FPS, from June 4-20. The
Tryon Gallery has generously arranged that FPS will benefit from the sales and
receive the proceeds of the catalogue. See also page 95.

Autumn Meetings
Eric Ashby will show a film of the wildlife of the New Forest and Cranborne
Chase on Wednesday, November 12.

FPS and the Berks, Bucks and Oxon Naturalists’ Trust are jointly organising

a weekend course on endangered species at Missenden Abbey, Bucks, on
November 21-23.

The leaflet describing our Christmas cards and giving details of these
meetings will be sent in the early autumn.
Volume XIII
As an economy measure and because of printing and other difficulties, Oryx
will be published in two enlarged issues this year. This is the first issue of
Volume XIII; Volume XII ended with No. 5. We hope the next issue will be
sent to members in early October.
Green Shield Stamps

We are collecting Green Shield Trading Stamps for the ORYX 100%, Fund
and will be pleased to receive either loose stamps or complete books.

Death of Vice-Presidents

We regret to learn as we go to press of the deaths of our Vice-Presidents
Syed W. Ameer Ali and Professor J. G. Baer.
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